COLLEGE PRI	VE MONGO BE	TI B.P 972 TÉL.	242 68 62 97 / 2	242 08 34 69	YAOUNDE
ANNÉE SCOLAIRE	EVALUATION	EPREUVE	Terminales	DUREE	COEFFICIENT
2023-2024	N°2	Anglais	TERMINALES		04/03
rofesseur : Mme Ng	eche Agnes	Jour:	Qı	<u>iantité:</u>	
I 31/10/2023		-	-		
1) Complete words of your Shopkeeper: We Customer: That Shopkeeper: Customer: yes Shopkeeper: Do Customer: Yes	SECTION SECTIO	ON A: GRAMMAR een the shopkeeper a. s) r. ay I help you? ular choice? ne Essential Grammar	t (10 marks) nd the customer w for some grammar.	vith the most	appropriate
	•	r books, sir. ier book on English gra	ammar?		
		book on English gr		Oxford Mod	lern English
Grammar. I think		/	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	2.93.00	
		of these three books?		,	
	ese books will cost y			n en servició (1. se)	*.
Customer : The Shopkeeper : The		nderstand	•••••		•
	l, here is your paym	ent.			
,	ele do not save their	ng the indications giv	ome people do not l	•	ney at home
				1,1	
b) "I will have	the channet brand	of body lotion for mys	oin the sentences v	with neither.	nor)
				(indirec	t speech)
c) Paul did no	t pay for the produc	ts. He did not have mo	oney		
T) 4.1			(lin	nk with a cor	ijunction)
d) Adam prefe	ers ry out his transaction	(To pay) in cas	sh to	(To	use) a credi
		n. raw some money			
v, migotom	io outin, i mili milliui		- Andrewskin - And		
<u> </u>			(nut i	n the third co	onditional)
•					······························
	SECTION	B: VOCABULAR	Y (10 MARKS)		
Exercise 1: Give		n meaning to the wor	•	nplete the en	ipty spaces.
(6mrks)		•			I V I
,	-	.It is always full with	<u> </u>		
		s on the food that they			
		project will have big		es of the pe	ople in this
community	•	<u>-</u>			

a) They	took a sno	ri break be	nore i	ney	began	WOLK_			<u>·</u>				
,		account	is	in	the	red	she	can't	withdraw	this	amount	of	
mone													
f) Mý si	ster works	with a clot	hing	indu	stry								
Exercise 2: (Choose the	e best answ	er fr	om t	the opt	tions i	n bracl	cets to c	omplete the	close t	ext. (4 mr	·ks)	
					-				•		`		
Etienne want	ed		(lend	/set	up) hi	s own	retail	business	. First, he d	id mark	cet researc	h to	
find out if	nis projec	t was viab	ole. T	o _			(b	uy/laun	ch) his bus	iness,	he needed	d to	
							(borrow/ lend) money. He wanted to						
									efused. In				
	(le	nt/borrowe	d) hi	m en	ough i	money	to get	started.	His business	turned	out to be	very	
lucrative and	he was al	ole to				(pay	back/ p	ut back)) his uncle a	fter on	ly six mor	iths.	
Today Etienn	e's husine	ss is thrivin	o and	l he			(owi	ıs/emnl	ovs) five neo	nle	-		

SECTION C: READING COMPREHENSION (10 MARKS)

Read the following passage and answer the questions as directed..

Due to the increased popularity of internet access, many traditional small businesses are considering e-commerce as a valid and profitable sales channel. However, e-commerce and traditional commerce are very different, and it's important to weigh carefully the differences between e-commerce and traditional commerce in order to decide if it would be a good choice for your business or just a costly mistake.

Traditional commerce is often based on face to face interaction. The customer has a chance to ask questions and sales staff can work with them to ensure a satisfactory transaction. Often, this gives the sales staff an opportunity of selling above the price quoted, depending on the prevailing forces of the demand and supply, or encourage the client to buy a more expensive item or related items, thereby increasing the shop's profits. On the other hand, e-commerce doesn't offer this benefit unless features such as related items or live chats are implemented.

E-commerce is usually much cheaper than maintaining a physical store in an equally popular location. Compared with costs such as commercial space rent, opening an online store can be done at a fraction of the price by far less than a commercial space rent business per month. This can prove invaluable for small business owners who do not have the start-up capital to rent prime retail space and staff it to be able to sell their goods.

With an online shop you can do business with anybody living in a country you are able and willing to send a mail to, unlike traditional commerce where you are restricted to people who actually come to your shop. This also opens the door to many other forms of marketing that can be done entirely online, which often results in a much larger volume of sales and even foot traffic to the store. An online store has no capability limits, and you can have as many clients as your stock can serve.

In a traditional store, the customer will be purchasing the product in person, which has some benefits for both him and the store. The customer will be able to touch and check the items, to make sure they are suitable, and even try them on, which reduces the number of returned items or complaints due to an item not being as advertised on a catalogue or promotional leaflet. Expect a significantly higher rate of returns if you start trading online, as many will just order and try the items at home, and would not he sitate to return them as they can do it by post without having to talk with anybody in person.

The inaccessible nature of e-commerce makes it much more difficult to detect fraud, which means stores can lose money due to fraud. While traditional commerce is not totally secured, it's easier for a sales attendant to verify that the person buying something is actually the owner of the credit card, by asking for a photographic identity card. However, the fight against card fraud is well underway and banks and responsible e-commerce proprietor's work together to verify that all cards used are legitimate.

Selling online means learning new ways of dealing with customers, marketing your products and fulfilling your orders, but the benefits are great. You can keep your costs lower; reach a wider audience and business twenty-four hours per day having time to focus on improving on your products and services and your customers' experience instead of being on the store floor waiting for clients. Some products sell

better online than others: selling jewelry for cash online is much easier than trying to sell houses or cars. However, having an online store can increase the customers on your traditional commerce as well, as people are now able to find you online and see what products you are offering.

QUESTIONS

- 1. Suggest a title for the passage and justify (2 marks)
- 2. What makes many traditional small business consider e-commerce as valid and profitable sales channel nowadays? (pick the correct answer) (2 marks)
 - a) Electronic commerce as well as trade by barter
 - b) The increase popularity and availability of internet access
 - c) Distance commerce and electronic commerce
 - d) Expense commerce, trade by barter and electronic commerce
- 3. State one advantage that the customer has in traditional commerce and why? (2 marks)
- 4. According to the passage, what difficulty in e-commerce makes it difficult to detect a fault? (2 marks)
- 5. Explain what you think proprietors of electronic businesses do to identify fraud? (2 marks)

SECTION D: COMPOSITION (10 MARKS)

Write an essay of between 200-250 words on any one of the following topics.

N.B: NO FRENCH WORD

- 1. Every child has a dream of becoming an important personality in life after school. You wrote an application for a job in CAMTEL and you have been programmed for a job interview. Write an essay in which you:
 - Say what a job interview is
 - State four things you need to do before going for an interview
 - State four things you need to do during an interview
 - State two advantages of undergoing a job interview
- 2. Buying articles and foodstuffs is an integral part of man. Write an essay in which you:
 - State three things to consider when buying articles (examples of articles)
 - State three things to consider when buying foodstuffs.
 - State two disadvantages of the fore mentioned things are not considered.
 - State two advantages of considering the things you mentioned earlier.
- f) Many people have lost confidence in the bank. As a student who knows the place of the bank, convince the people of your home town in a speech on the international Day of the Bank to save their money in banks.in your work you may: -
 - say what a bank is
 - State three reasons why you think the people have lost confidence in the bank
 - make them see that what they think about the bank is wrong
 - state four importance of the bank
 - Say what you think about keeping money in the bank.

NB: Your name is Oscar Brink. Your community is Njokaland

